
Dear colleagues, 
 
I am happy to send you a call for participation (CfP) for our conference “PPE - From protection 
against risks to hazards through protective equipment” taking place on 03.10.2013 in 
Fribourg/Freiburg, Switzerland.  
 
This conference is a joint event of the Swiss Ergonomics Society (SwissErgo) and the Swiss 
Occupational Hygiene Association (SOHA) with German, French and English contributions and 
simultaneous translation into German and French.  
 
This event is the official Swiss contribution to the “European Month of Ergonomics 2013”. The origin 
of this meeting was the programming mandate of the EC to CEN CLC BT “in the area of protective 
textiles and personal protective clothing (PPC) and equipment (PPE), including revision of existing 
European standards and other standardisation deliverables as appropriate”, where the mandate also 
includes the “exploring of existing standards in the field of ergonomics and comfort”.  
 
We cordially invite all ergonomists, occupational hygienist, occupational safety specialists and other 
interested persons to actively join our event and submit their proposals by July 15th to 
events@swissergo.ch . 
(For detailed information see German and French texts in attachment and at the end of this mail). 
 
The definitive program of the event will be available on www.swissergo.ch and www.sgah.ch by the 
end of August 2013. 
 
And we are looking forward to host you in Freiburg/Fribourg. 
 
Kind regards, 
Thomas Stüdeli 
 
Dr. Thomas Stüdeli, Eur.Erg. 
President SwissErgo 
Tel. +41 (76) 331 36 20 
Mail president@swissergo.ch 
http://www.swissergo.ch / 
http://www.xing.com/net/swissergo 
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